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 REACH – Statement 
 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Döllken Profiles GmbH is a manufacturer of products and not of raw materials, a Downstream User. 
Therefore, it is not necessary to register our products. 
Above are all our raw materials, which are used in the production of our profiles, registered, respectively 
pre-registered. 
 
Furthermore, we confirm that our profiles do not contain any Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) in 
concentrations > 0.1% (w/w) as defined by Article 57 in Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 (REACH) and 
published on the most current candidate list according to Annex XIV at the ECHA website on January 17th 
2023. 
 
This information relates on our current state of knowledge. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best regards 
 
Döllken Profiles GmbH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
i.V. Martin Ottow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


